
 

The Westwood Public Schools and Westwood SEPAC 

Is pleased to welcome 

Brenda DaterBrenda Dater  
Tuesday, May 24, 2016 

7:00 p.m. 

WPS - District Administration 

Professional Development Room 

Do you ever wish that having a child with special 

needs came with instant access to a support 

group?  Brenda Dater, author of Parenting without 

Panic and Director of Child and Teen Services at 

AANE, has provided parents with exactly that. 

Brenda addresses parents' frequently asked 

questions with warmth and humor. If you've ever 

wondered: 

 

 when to talk to your child or other family  

     members about a diagnosis,  

•   how to foster resilience in your child, or 

 how to bring a little less chaos to your daily life 

 

Please join SEPAC for this free event. 

Books may be purchased at the event (cash or 

check) and Brenda will do a book signing after 

presentation and Q&A.   

For more information about Brenda Dater and 

Parenting without Panic"  

visit www.brendadater.com. 

http://www.brendadater.com/

